
Hwys. 50 and 267 subject to
delays
With fall returning to Tahoe, Caltrans construction projects
are resuming as well.

Caltrans  has  issued  an  alert  warning  drivers
Highway 50 in South Lake Tahoe can expect delays
with  lane  closures  in  both  directions  between
Trout Creek Bridge and Fremont Avenue. This work

will be done from Oct. 7 at 7am through Oct. 8 at 7pm.

Motorists can expect one-way traffic controls on Highway 267
from Mount Watson Boulevard to Northstar Boulevard on Oct. 7-8
from 7am-7pm.
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